
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Today signals the end of Anti-Bullying Week, and what a great way to finish the week by wearing our odd socks! 

These are an amazing visual reminder for us that we are all different and that is a wonderful thing. This week, the 

Federation has been looking at how we can be 'United Against Bullying'. This has included many discussions and 

fun activities in addition to a whole school poster competition and we cannot wait to share the winning posters 

with you next week.  

          
 

We are incredibly proud of all our children in Key Stage 2 who made their kindness pledges last week as part of 

World Kindness Day. All the pledges from both children and staff have now been put together to create a 

beautiful rainbow which can be seen from the pedestrian gate. We are sure you will agree that we are lucky to 

have such kind and caring children in our community! Many thanks to Miss Ring and Mrs Prince for                                   

co-ordinating such a wonderful collaborative piece of artwork, that we can share with our                    

community, it means so much to us all!   
 

Wishing you all a safe and restful weekend.  
Miss J.Concannon 
Federation Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you so much for completing the fitness 

challenges so far! We are half-way through and here 
is this week's challenge. Can you complete it?   

 

Challenge: Week 3 

How long does it take you to complete 15 burpees?  
 

 

 

 

 Christmas Cards 
 

Children are welcome to bring in Christmas cards for 

their friends or for members of staff across the 

Federation. Each class will have their own box which 

cards can be posted in from Tuesday – Thursday each 

week. The cards will be shared out for children to 

take home every Monday. The last posting day for 

Christmas Cards will be: Thursday 10th December 

2020.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED – THANK YOU!  

Thank you for your generous Children In Need Donations.  We raised in total an amazing £724.00  for the 
Charity! 
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